
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:   City Of La Crosse Finance Committee 
FROM:  Washburn Neighborhood Association Board 
DATE:   May 3, 2024 
RE:   Resolution allocating unused TID 11 funds to CIP project 2022 #736  

(Cass Street Beautification). 
 
 
The Washburn Neighborhood Association Board supports File #24-0564 sponsored by Chris 
Kahlow for additional funding for the Cass Street Beautification Project, and encourages your 
approval of this request. 
 
This is an area that is included within the Washburn Neighborhood boundaries, introducing 
people to the City of La Crosse, and provides a great opportunity to give those visiting the area 
a first impression they will remember. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
Chris Woodard, Interim Chair 
Pris Hecox, Co-Chair  
Becky Deetz, Treasurer 
Bob McDonnell, Member at Large  
Jo Ann Neve, Secretary  

  


